
 

 

 

 

         After School Clubs 
                         MAY-JUL 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to inform you that we will be running our After School clubs after the Easter Holidays, 
between MAY-JUL 2025. 
 
All of our clubs are perfect for children of any ability and are designed for them to have fun whilst 
exercising with their friends. 
 
As you are probably aware by now, we have a new online booking system so if you haven’t already, 
please create an account on Class for Kids and pick which club(s) you would like your child to attend, 
this will be updated regularly so please keep checking the site for more exciting opportunities!  
 
Please visit https://brakes-foundation.classforkids.io/term/46  
 
If the clubs are at full capacity, you will have the option to join our waiting list and as soon as a space 
becomes available you will be notified via email giving you the option to book and fill this space, 
however, If you do happen to be on the waiting list for the full term your child will be given priority 
booking before the clubs go live next term. 
 
We hope you find this new booking process easier, however if you have any problems, please do not 
hesitate to contact me and I will do my best to help. 
 
Please ensure your child has appropriate clothing/footwear for the weather/school field and bring a drink for 

during the club and a small snack for afterwards. We are a nut free school and if bringing fruit as a snack NOT 

to inc lude strawberries and kiwi  due to pupil 's al lergies.  

 
 
Email:   emma.pheasey@leamingtonfc.co.uk  
Mobile: 07523 115863 
 
We hope to see you soon!  
 
Many Thanks 
 
Emma Pheasey 
 
Football Administrator 
The Brakes Community Foundation CIO 


